
 

Dear Parents,  
 

Dear Parents 

Welcome back to our final half term– it’s hard to believe we have nearly at the end of the school year.  The following 

is a rough guide of what is happening this half term.  If you have any questions, please ask and we will try our best to 

help. 

Hopefully this half term we will be blessed with more lovely warm weather and hope to spend a lot of more time 

outside. With this in mind please could you please make sure that children come to school wearing sun cream if it 

looks like it is going to be a sunny day and to bring a hat or cap. Please also provide extra sun cream to keep in their 

drawer for a top up if needed.  Although it may be sunny, it can still a bit chilly especially at playtimes so please make 

sure children come to school with a coat.   

Mornings 

If children bring in a snack, could you please remind children to put it in their drawer first thing in the morning so 

they can get to it easily during the day rather than leaving it in their book bags. Please keep your child’s snack to 

something small as they don’t have a lot of time to eat it and have a run around at playtime.  

Topics  

Over this half term our topic is ‘The Seaside’ starting with a travel play area which will evolve into a ‘Seaside and 

Beach’ as we move through the term. We will also be talking about how to stay safe in the sun and the importance of 

keeping hydrated. However if the children’s interests change, we may make slight changes along the way.   

It is the plan that we finish our year as Italy Class with a trip to the beach as well as visiting Company B for an 

Italian treat – further details will follow.  

Reminder 

Please only encourage your child to bring in something from home which is linked to our focus topics for show and 

tell. Recently children have been bringing in ‘toys’ which we discourage throughout school.  

As always if you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask myself, Mrs Parker or Mrs Gabriele  

Mrs Whaley  
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